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This week’s award winners: 
Reception 
Betsy for being such a helpful girl in reception class. 
Year 1 
Jasmine for carrying out great research about China. 
Year 2 
Aidan for working so hard all week. 
Year 3 
Damon for his hard-workimg attitude in all our lessons.                              
Year 4 
Ruby for great predictions and testing in Science. 
Headteacher’s Award 
Harvey for a hardworking attitude and excellent writing.  

Polite Reminder 

Please remember that as the weather improves 
it is more likely that the children will be out on 
the yard or field in the afternoon.  As always we 
ask, for safeguarding reasons, that if the children 
are using these areas near home time that      
parents or carers do not come onto the yard and 
wait outside the gate until the classes go inside. 

Diary Dates  
 
Mon 4—Fri 8th March 
STEM Week—Including visits to the school 
from Simpsons Malt, Earth Science, Proctor 
and Gamble, Ahlstrom and Edinburgh      
University. 

Thurs 7th March 
PTA Film Night 3.15 to 5pm 

Fri 8th March 
Year 4 Sports Multi-Skills Festival  

Mon 11th March 
Holy Trinity celebrates World Book Day - 
each class will have their own arrangements 

Fri 15th March 
Red Nose Day—bring £1, wear a touch of 
red (no dyed hair please) and bring in your 
best joke to share 

Wed 20th—Fri 22nd March 
Year 4 Residential to Ford Castle 

Fri 29th March 
PTA Bingo Night at Berwick Rugby Club 6pm 

Breakfast Club 

We have made some changes to Breakfast Club this half-term.  The times 
are the same from 8 to 8.50 but the cut off for being served breakfast has 
moved from 8.30 to 8.40.  Children will also have the option of milk as 
well as water to drink.  The children have a choice of a variety of cereals 
(usually Corn Flakes, Rice Krispies, Weetabix and Cheerios), toast and a 
selection of fruit.  The cost for breakfast club will stay the same at £2.  
Remember many experts do say that for children breakfast can be the 
most important meal of the day! 

Cross Country    

Well done to all our cross country runners this week.  They all tried their 
very best and were a credit to themselves and the school.  We are so 
proud of them all! 

STEM Week 

Next week is our annual STEM Week and we are really looking forward to 
all the exciting visitors we have coming into school.  There is something 
planned every day so please ask your children what they have been in-
volved in.  Due to STEM week their will be no family worship or celebra-
tion assembly. 

Safer Internet Day 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Well done to the winners of our Safer Internet 
Day Competition. There were lots of fantastic 
designs with reminders about how to stay safe 
online, these will be added to a school display.   

Thank You  We would just like to say a massive thank you to Mr Miller 
who over half-term completed some building work for us for free.  The 
work will make a massive difference to the children in Class 2 and 3. 
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